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McGill University
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF LAW

iîovember 29th, 1930.

The Principal, 
LIcGill University.

Dear Lir Arthur: -

I have read with great in­
terest your proposal to carry out a survey of 
the v/orlc and opportunities of the various fac­
ulties and departments, and can assure you that 
this faculty will gladly co-operate. There is 
nothing that I personally would welcome more 
than such a chance of self-examination and of 
defining objectives, even though it may involve 
painful revelations of weakness.

For the committee I would
su gest Arnold iainwright, Esq., IC.O. , O.S.Tyndale, 

and either myself or leLIesurier. If 
you would care to add such a staunch representa­
tive of the more conservative principles of legal 
education as I understand Mr. A.J.Brown to he, we 
should welcome such an opportunity of informing 
a legal Governor of what we are trying to do.

Mr. Iainwright I recommend be­
cause he is an eminent practising lawyer who at 
the same time sympathizes with any attempt to en­
hance legal learning. Mr. Tyndale is a successful 
and energetic barrister of the younger school and 
ought to be able to say what the Bar is likely to 
expect from us in the future. Mr. LeMesurier and 
1 have very much the same ideas on education, and 
I do not believe that it matters which of us serves 
on the committee. If you think the Dean ought to 
oe there, I should be glad to serve.

Yours sincerely,

Z.C. ,Esq.,

P.E.Corbett.


